
School Board Elections

Community members residing in the Stewartville Public School District will vote for 

three school board member seats during the General Election on November 5, 2024. 

● Each member is elected to serve a four-year term.  

● At the end of a four-year term, members may run for re-election to successive 

terms.

● The term begins on January 6, 2025.

The Candidate Filing Period is July 30 - August 13, 2024

● Interested candidates must file an Affidavit of Candidacy at the Stewartville Public 

Schools District Office, located at 301 2nd Street SW, Stewartville, MN, 55976. The 

filing fee is $2.00.

● A meeting for prospective School Board candidates will be held on Monday, August 

5 at 6:00 p.m. in the Superintendent’s Office at Central Education Center. 

● To learn more about the process of filing for the School Board election on 

November 5, 2024, click here to be directed to the MN Secretary of State 

Candidate Filing webpage. 

Important Links

MN Secretary of State Candidate Information

Affidavit of Candidacy

Candidate Qualifications

Candidate Filing Packet

School Board Candidate Meeting:

Monday, August 5, 2024 

6:00 p.m.

Superintendent’s Office, Central Education Center

301 2nd Street SW

Stewartville, MN  55976

https://www.sos.state.mn.us/media/1027/affidavit-of-candidacy.pdf
https://www.sos.state.mn.us/election-administration-campaigns/become-a-candidate/
https://www.sos.state.mn.us/election-administration-campaigns/become-a-candidate/
https://www.sos.state.mn.us/media/1027/affidavit-of-candidacy.pdf
https://www.sos.state.mn.us/election-administration-campaigns/become-a-candidate/candidate-qualifications/
https://www.sos.state.mn.us/election-administration-campaigns/become-a-candidate/campaign-filing-packet/

